

TENNESSEE HEALTH CARE

May 20, 2005

Cheryl Boldt Maun – Lemke, Inc. 8031 West Center Road, Suite 22 Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Cheryl:

On behalf of THCA and our members, thank you for presenting *Principles of LTC for Charge Nurses* seminars that were held in Johnson City on May 17 and Knoxville on May 18. Again, I am pleased to inform you that the scores for these seminars were excellent and the response from the participants was extremely positive.

On our evaluation scale, which ranges from 1.0 (terrible) to 5.0 (excellent) you received a combined score of 4.9 for content and 5.0 for delivery. The seminars received an overall combined score of 4.9.

Comments from participants included: "I liked the upbeat attitude in which Cheryl delivered the seminar," while another commented "I enjoyed this seminar. I felt like Cheryl really identified with the real world of nursing. She got a lot of good messages across and was entertaining at the same time."

Thank you again for your assistance with these seminars. It was a true pleasure to be able to review the evaluations and see how much the attendees enjoyed listening to you and being a part of this. Your expertise on the subject matter aided those that attended by enhancing their knowledge, communication skills and morale!

In closing, I certainly appreciate your thoughtful donation of the videotape set on nurse management issues. Until we are able to work together again, please let me know if I can do anything for you.

Sincerely,

Saura O. Savog, Pay BSN Laura A. Savage, RN, BSN

Education & Clinical Services Manager

jgb/LAS